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The Honorable Glean T. Seaborg /C"/«-\
Chairman

Atomic Energy Commission

Washington 25, D.C.

Dear Glenn:

Thank you for your letter of 19 October
giving your impression of the conference in
Vienna.

By the time you return to Washingten,
I shall be off on a brief trip. When I get back,
we must arrange to gst together to compare notes.

In the meantime, I am showing your good
report to a few of our interested people.

Sincerely,
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Allen W. Dulles
Director
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